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Comments: | implore the Forestry Department to reconsider the project of massive lumbering in this forest that
has provided our family many years of enjoyment.

We moved to Georgia in 1984 with 2 young children and little financial resources. We taught our children and
now our grandchildren about the love of nature in this forest. We would hate to see thousands of acres of wildlife
habitat and the trails that have allowed us to view and feel part of this amazing forest destroyed. As long-term
Georgia residents, our opinion about the planned massive interference with the forest should count. We have
been able to thrive financially in Georgia where we have paid taxes both for income and owning nhumerous
homes. Please listen to those who have supported the forest financially and through usage of the lands.



